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Foul Play Not Suspected in Falls City Girl's Disappearance 
 (KLZA) -- Foul play is not suspected as authorities attempt to find a missing 16-year old Falls City
girl. 

Sarah Norton has been missing since Friday night.  She was supposed to spend the night with a
friend, but did not arrive.

The Falls City Police Department is following leads to the whereabouts of the girl. 

If you have any information as to the location of Sarah Norton contact the Falls City Police
Department at 402-245-4422.  
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